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CHILDREN NEED FAMILIES %

There are many reasons why children have to be cared for a‘ﬁ
away from their own families. There may be a family crisis, -
parents who are unable to cope or adolescent problems. Many children who are
locked after on a temporary basis will eventually return home.,

In some cases parents have serious problems, and may never be able to care
for their child, and a permanent substitute family will be needed.

In all of these circumstances children need mature people, with the
patience and common sense to help them understand their situation, and
overcome their difficulties.

We need foster families for all ages of children but especially for school age
children, brothers and sisters who need to stay together, and teenagers.
Allowances are paid, and support and training is provided.

If you would like more information without obligation, please contact the
Family Placement Team on Witney 704517,

Caring for someone?
Feeling stressed, need to relax?
T B R T Join us at SOLACE for....
‘Relaxation and Festive Cheer’
WEDNESDAY 14th DECEMBER 12 noon - 1.30pm
Moorview, Moorlands Road, off Welch Way, Witney

SOLACE, THE CARERS’ SUPPORT GROUP INVITE YOU TO A RELAXATION
SESSION FOLLOWED BY CHRISTMAS REFRESHMENTS,
COME AND JOIN OTHER CARERS AND TAKE A LITTLE WELL-EARNED TIME
OUT FOR YOURSELF,

SOLACE ALSO HOLDS A REGULAR INFORMATION DROP-IN EACH
WEDNESDAY 1.30 - 3.30 PM AT MOORVIEW.

RELIEF CARE AND TRANSPORT CAN BE ORGANISED.
CONTACT APRIL ON 0345 125546.

THE WYCHWOOD SINGERS

The Christmas Concert will be held on Saturday 17th December in
Milton Church at 7.30 p.m. Tickets will be £3 and available from
Dennis Iles (Tel. 830050). The concert in Shipton Church on October 29th was
well received and raised approximately £500 for the New Village Hall Appeal.
New members will be very welcome. The Singers meet in the Wychwood School
at 7.30 p.m. on Thursday evenings. Further information from Dennis Iles.




